
                                 
 
 
 
 

May 23, 2003 
 
 
 

attn: Reviewing Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR EUT T2490 video transmitter/NIMT2490 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Section 0.459.                  
We have requested that the following be kept in confidentiality in our filing to the FCC. 

 
ALL SCHEMATICS 
ALL PARTS LISTS 
ALL BILL OF MATERIALS 
 
 
 

This is a proprietary design which is not currently being implemented in any existing 
equipment of a similar nature. Due to the global demand of wireless transmission of all 
forms of data this type of equipment is highly sought after in a very competitive market.  
It is of a very sensitive nature and disseminating any technical information regarding this 
design would be detrimental to it’s commercial value. 

 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
Sincerely, 
Signed and dated by the Company Representative 

 
 
Dated this 23 day of May 2003 
 

By: __Eddy Stevens_      
         (signature)                        (printed) 
 
Title: Manager___ Telephone: (905)669-8450 
 
Applicant: Electra Enterprises  
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